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Our focus book for this week is:

We have been:

® listening carefully to the story “Be Brave Little Penguin”

® painting and drawing different kinds of penguins

®  painting rocks like penguins

®  continuing to explore the different sea creatures in the water tray
® learning about the globe and what it represents

® linking the globe to a flat map of the earth

® learning where we are on the globe and world map and where penguins

live
® understanding why humans can’t live in Antarctica
® learning the different continents

®  being able to spot where United Kingdom is on the map of the
world

®  beginning to look at Rekenreks to explore our numbers to 10 with
the “5 and a bit structure” (5 and 2 is 7)

®  using prepositional language to direct other children with

construction
® recapping and solidifying our knowledge of doubles
®  enjoying the new mud kitchen and all of the amazing new resources!

®  turning our mud kitchen into a seaside café

Thank you so much to everyone who gave so generously to

the new mud kitchen! The children are really benefitting. Their
learning is being pushed forwards. I am very grateful for the

kindness! Miss Hargreaves \\\\“
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® Writing names on jumpers and
cardigans

Remembering to bring hats/caps in the
hotter weather.

(YOS




